

No 262

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time

14 Oct 2018

Masses this Week Rosary will be recited before weekday Masses during the month of October.

Monday: 9.00 am Tuesday: NO MASS Wed. Thurs. Fri: 9.00 am

Sat: 10.00 am

Children's Mass

Children's liturgy at 10.30 Mass this Sunday for children up to 3rd Class with catechesis in the Parochial House.

Stations

Fri next, 19th Oct at 8.00 pm for Burren

Liam and Helen Ryan

Dues Envelopes

It had been getting difficult for many of the regular distributors to find time to commit themselves four times a year to distributing the brown envelopes for support of the priest: Spring and Autumn Dues and Christmas and Easter Offerings. In response, these have been replaced by four white envelopes in the yearly box delivered for 2018. So far, fewer of these have been returned than in the previous system. Some people may not have realised what their function was.

St Joseph's Young Priest Society

>Monthly meeting on next Wed night at 8.00 pm in the sacristy. Consider giving some of all of the final hour of Eucharistic Devotion on Wed to praying for vocations. >Coffee morning on Sunday 28th October, in Parish Hall, after 10.30 am Mass

KILBRITTAIN GAA

The under-age AGM will be held in the meeting rooms of the Parish Hall on Wednesday 24th October at 8pm. All are welcome and encouraged to attend.

ST PATRICK'S CHURCH, KILBRITTAIN

Fr Jerry Cremin PP Member of Irish Confratemity of Catholic Clergy 023-8849637 / 087-7857712

Email: mail@frcremin.com.

Websites: www.kilbrittain.org www.frcremin.com

BAPTISMS: Sat and 11.30 Sun or by arrangement.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Mon 9 to 1: Wed 2 to 8 Lotto: 25 - 26 - 27 - 31

The lotto Jackpot was €4,200.
There was no winner. €40 winners were Pat McCarthy, Lar Sexton,
Mary Anne Coughlan, John Dollard,
Dan Collins. Jackpot for this weekend will be €4,400.

Knock: All Night Vigil of Atonement

Dec 7th & 8th. Packaged Bus Trip to Knock departing on Friday 7th December and returning Saturday 8th. €60 per person includes bus, lunch on route, breakfast on return journey. For Bookings call Cormac O'Connor 023-8849196 / 087-6167835 or email cormac@oconnorbushire.com

Anam Cara National Bag Pack 2018

Anam Cara is committed to continue offering all our services at no charge to bereaved parents and families throughout Ireland. Anam Cara's main fundraising event for 2018 is our national bag pack, once again in conjunction with Dunnes Stores.

We are looking for some supportive volunteers who would consider helping us for a couple of hours on Saturday 17th November at Dunnes Stores, Bishopstown between 10am - 6pm. While bag packing may not be the most exciting venture in the world, the income raised on these days helps us to keep our services up and running for those suffering the ultimate loss.

If you are interested in helping out, please email Pam at p.gaffney@anamcara.ie.

+++++++

The sadness of the rich young man who goes away from Jesus is something that every one of us should be able to identify with to some extent.

We know what it would take build the kingdom of God, to pursue holiness, and to create a culture of love — but it just seems too much. There are too many other commitments, so many urgent things to be seen to first, too much disruption to break the patterns of a lifetime, and the fear that one might just be thought a nutter!

To take discipleship really seriously – when most people in our society think that religion is just a private affair for 'the religious', and indeed there will be several in our own families and immediate circle who take a similar view – seems just a little too 'over the top.'

Items for the Bulletin can be given or emailed to Denis and Margaret Collins:killeenskilbrittain@yahoo.ie or to Fr Cremin: mail@freremin.com.

Deadline for receipt of submissions each week is Thurs night 9.00 pm.

Weekly Bulletin online at http://www.frcremin.com/news.html